
Carolyn Cooney Partyka Memorial Award 
 

 

This award is offered in memory of Carolyn Cooney Partyka. Carolyn graduated from 

Whitesboro Central School is 1955. She excelled in her academics and was an overall 

athlete in softball, basketball, volleyball, soccer, and field hockey. She always treated 

everyone with respect and compassion. She was everyone’s Mom. Carolyn was involved 

with Whitesboro Central School athletics as her sons, daughters and grandchildren all 

played for Whitesboro. We established this scholarship in Carolyn’s name to help a 

female athlete who exemplifies Carolyn’s great attitude and good sportsmanship. This 

award is valued at $250. 

 

Criteria: 

 

 Continuing education is a requirement, this includes 2 or 4 year colleges as well 

as vocational schools. 

 Scholastic rating is not a priority. 

 Candidate will be selected on the following basis: 

1. Must be a female who excelled in athletics 

2. Must have displayed good sportsmanship and exemplify Carolyn’s traits 

 

Requirements: 

 

Using the space below, describe why you feel you meet the abovementioned criteria.  Use 

additional sheets if necessary. 
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Please return to the Guidance Office by May 5, 2023 


